
GOVERNMENT of the DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

 
Third Party Program 

 

1100 4th Street, SW – Suite E400 – Washington, DC 20024 

 

June 24, 2020 

 

DIW Group Inc. t/a Specialized Engineering 

4845 International Blvd 

Suite 104  

Frederick, MD 21073 

 

RE: Special Inspections Renewal Application - Approval 

 

We are pleased to advise you that your application to remain an approved Third Party Agency in 

the District of Columbia has been approved.  After careful review of your documents, we have 

determined that DIW Group Inc. t/a Specialized Engineering demonstrates compliance with the 

Third Party Program Procedural Manual and the Homestart Regulatory Act.   

 

Your agency have been approved to perform the following types of inspections:    

Special Inspections  

 

Professional-in-Charge License Number Expiration Date 

Jessee A. Scarborough Professional-in-

Charge/PE909076 

08/31/2020 

John Woodburn  Professional-in-

Charge/PE907386 

08/31/2020 

Azzam Jawad Professional-in-

Charge/PE921450 

08/31/2020 

 

***Your application is attached to confirm all inspection disciplines you are approved to 

perform*** 

 

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact Asa Foss at (202) 478-5759 or 

Brandon Bass (202) 899-3638.  We look forward to partnering with your agency to ensure that 

we protect the health, welfare and quality of life of the people who live and work in the District 

of Columbia. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Asa Foss, Supervisory Green Building Inspector 


